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September 20, 1957

The Dorr Foundation 
99 Park Avenue 
New York 16, N. Y.

Gentlemen:

I have just seen your very beautiful 
publication Mother and Child by Nell Dorr and 
I hasten to express the thanks of the Museum 
for your kindness in presenting a copy for our 
library.

The photographs are technically 
admirable and they express the chosen theme 
with great beauty and tenderness. Please be 
good enough to express our thanks and our com­
pliments to the author.

Sincerely yours,

HENRI MARCEAU 
Director

HM/AD


